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PSA-Quezon Provincial Statistics Officer Airene A. Pucyutan (3rd from left) with Registration
Officer II Jocelyn C. Maog (4th from left) were honored to receive a plaque of recognition from
QPHN-QMC.

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) - Quezon Provincial Statistical Office under
the lead of Provincial Statistics Officer Airene A. Pucyutan received a
Good Governance Award during the Quezon Provincial Hospital Network - Quezon
Medical Center (QPHN-QMC) Stakeholders Awards and Recognition Night on
July 23, 2024 at the Quezon Convention Center, Quezon Capitol Ground, Lucena
City.

PSA-Quezon Bags Good Governance Award
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The momentous event, themed
“ISANG DAAN TUNGO SA 100
TAONG KAGALINGAN”
celebrated the QPHN-QMC’s
centennial of healthcare
leadership and healthcare
excellence. In attendance was
Quezon Provincial Governor Hon.
Angelina “Doktora Helen” D.L.
Tan who presented the award in
the presence of QPHN-QMC
Chief of Hospital Juan Eugenio
Fidel B. Villanueva, Atty. Aleix
Alcala, Dr. Ramon V.
Carmona Jr., and Dr. Kristin Mae
Jean Villaseňor.

The award was received in
recognition of PSA-Quezon’s
exemplary leadership and
unwavering commitment to
transparency, accountability, and
ethical governance within the

healthcare sector.

PSA-Quezon is honored to be recognized for its significant contributions and
outstanding efforts to the QPHN-QMC. (D. Cabalsa/PSA Quezon).

AIRENE A. PUCYUTAN
Provincial Statistics Officer
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